Christine Gough

From: Joshua Coy <JCoy@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 24 April 2018 1:18 PM

To: Christine Gough

Cc: Robert Cologna

Subject: Outcome of Rescission Motion - 55 Aird Street, Parramatta
Christine,

At the 9 April 2018 Council resolved as follows:

That the resolution of the Council Meeting held on 12 March 2018 in relation to Item 13.3 of ‘Leading’
section regarding Response to Post Gateway Review for the Planning Proposal for land at 55 Aird Street,
Parramatta, namely:

(a) That Council advise the NSW Department of Planning and Environment that it supports the
conditions imposed by the Gateway determination for 55 Aird Street issued on 28 November

2017.

(b)  Further, that this report form the submission to the request of the Gateway determination and
be forwarded to the Department of Planning and Environment.

be and is hereby rescinded.

The following was then subsequently put, and resolved:

(a) That Council supports an FSR of 4.2:1 which is the current LEP controls.
(b) That Council does not support the Gateway determination for 55 Aird Street, Parramatta.

(c) Further, that Council advise the NSW Department of Planning and Environment that it withdraws
the Planning Proposal from Gateway determination.

For a copy of the Council report and full Council minutes, see:
https://www.cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au/businesspapers

In light of the above, Council Officers will be in touch at a later date to discuss steps.

Regards,

Joshua Coy | Project Officer — Land Use Planning
City of Parramatta

PO Box 32, Parramatta NSW 2124

@ (02) 9806 5287

X jcoy@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au
www.cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au
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